
 

 

 

 

 

1275 MAPLE STREET SUITE F, HELENA, MT 59601 | 406.443.3962 

 SOLVING PROBLEMS AND DELIVERING VALUE 

 

 

The West Side Woods Subdivision is proposed to be annexed into the City of Helena and provided 

with City water service. The subdivision’s water system will be designed to meet the City of 

Helena Engineering Standards and MDEQ requirements. The system will be designed to provide 

adequate flows and pressures, as well as fire hydrants will be provided throughout the 

development. Per the City of Helena Growth Policy, the subdivision is located in an area of 

moderate wildland fire hazard. There is adequate access to the subdivision via three access 

points into the development and the use of multiple adjacent streets to utilize in case of an 

evacuation. No specific fire mitigation plan was developed for this subdivision as it is located 

outside of high fire hazard area. 
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